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Las Positas College Announces New Hawk Day - 
An Orientation Event for High School Seniors

Transitioning to LPC

(Livermore, CA) - Las Positas College (LPC) announces New Hawk Day,
an interactive virtual orientation that will inform and connect high school seniors
who are transitioning to LPC with support services to facilitate a successful first
year of college.

Who: First time college students - those coming directly from high school
What: New Hawk Day - Interactive, virtual orientation event
When: Wednesday, June 23, 2021, 8:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.
Where: Zoom Video Conferencing 

Space is limited! Click here to reserve your spot now!

New Hawk Day orientation includes: 

Information on choosing a major, course selection, academic planning and
program requirements
Enrolling into fall classes
Workshops and presentations on LPC Student Services, such as Financial
aid and Special Programs
Presentations for parents/guardians
Participation in the entirety of your orientation will help you to have a
successful start at LPC and will complete your matriculation steps for
priority registration

Reasons to attend New Hawk Day: 

College transitions will be smoother. Knowledge is power, learn all about
LPC and what we have to offer.
Gain the ability to make an informed decision about your future. Students
will meet with a counselor and be provided with a first year educational
plan.
Get connected to campus resources and support services.
Engage in networking opportunities while learning about programs and
activities that will support your academic, career, and social interest.

For more information, please contact Miguel Alvarez, Outreach Specialist at
malvarez@laspositascollege.edu. 
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